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Update from Mr Chapman

I'd like to start by thanking all parents for their support in helping us to achieve a successful start to the new
school year. Both returning, and new learners have settled well into our WE CARE culture, showing effective
learning skills and positive character traits. Achievement Assemblies have been busy with many creditable
successes and as the school year progresses, I'm confident that such success will continue for all!

In our Monday values assemblies, we have been focusing our thinking on how we can achieve our aim of
creating tomorrow’s successful global citizens. Our WE CARE learning skills, incredible character traits, Global
Citizenship curriculum and school values form the foundations of our work in school, in addition to our focus
on essential core skills to achieve. In the coming months, we’ll be working hard to assess the impact of our
systems, schemes of learning and character-based approach- refining these as required. We'll also be updating
our school website to reflect the most up-to-date information outlining our curriculum approach (including
schemes of learning for your on-going reference).

Strengthening our home-school links: Extensive research places great importance on the continued
collaboration between home and school for ongoing success in learning. We have reviewed our approach to
Maths home learning this half-term in the attempt to further improve our Maths offer for Years 1-6 learners.
This includes incorporating ‘Maths No Problem’ resources and online access for parents with answers and
explanations of approaches; also, Year 6 will be using the Pobble Platform to explore written task completion
at home. Class, phonics and reading parental workshops/briefings have, or will be, available to provide
information into our chosen approaches. Our website will also include videos outlining key processes for
learning in school.

I'd like to conclude my first update by welcoming our new starters. All, as mentioned at the beginning of this
update, have impressed and made a super start to their learning journeys with us...A warm welcome to Theo
Duffy, Arabella O’Donnell, William Rossiter, Sebastian Engelbrecht, Elsie Thompson, Heidi Rossiter and

Congratulations to the following classes who have achieved 100% attendance so rn"ﬁi‘“nm

far this term... 1 x
 MATTERS |

Week beginning 12 September 2022 Week beginning 19" September 2022

September’s whole school

Y5/6 Berlin FS1/2 Detmold FS1/2 Detmold attendance
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TEAM CUP — Team points are awarded for Being Kind, Being Honest, Listening to others, Being Helpful

and Sharing your time and talents with others...

THUNBERG
216 24 237 208

September Merit .C tulati !
Amelie and Luca Wallace Pearl Merit (80 Merits)
Rose Cunningham Platinum Merit (50 merits)
Ilynn Gurung, Iris Gallagher and Eddie Needham Diamond Merit (40 merits)
(30 merits)
(20 merits)

Gelsey Rana
Archie Stokes

W CARE - Headteacher Award Winners
Congratulations to the following students for winning our WE CARE Award

and showing the learning skills of Working together; ; ; Ambition;

Reflection and Enquiry

Friday 16™ September
Matilda Takala, Archie Stokes, Georgia Needham, Joseph Missenden and Emily

Tuivonovono

Friday 30™ September

Luka Barker, Ava-Grace Parry, Ilynn Gurung, Inoke Baleiwasawasa and Henry
Takala

Kingfisher Award Winners — Outstanding values and conduct

Tadeo Baleiwasawasa | Ethan Roy Luca Wallace

Tree of thanks and kindness.
Our Year 6s have been embedding our WE CARE culture by recognising and celebrating
acts of kindness in leaves of thanks. These are placed on our tree of thanks and kindness.

Below are the leaves of thanks added to the tree in September.

“William Y4- because when he came to join “Eddie Yk- For being helpful

and joyful to his peers and

“Heidi Y3- she’s been helping the
environment by helping to build a
bug hotel”

Attenborough, I saw him playing with the
other children and I was way to shy when I never fails to bring a smile to

joined. So, I was really impressed” everyone's face”

“Iris Y2- because she has been “Dylan Y2- because he has tried
really hard in wake-up, shake-up

and has had fun with his peers”

“Emily Y5- because whenever I see her in
the chicken and duck pen, she makes it a very gentle and kind in the
safe place for everyone and the birds” chicken pen and respected our

school chickens and ducks”

Current scores as of Friday 7
October 2022- Our TEAM Cup will be
awarded every half-term

School Councillor and House
Captain Election Day

Mand_ay_lMcther
Autumn after-school clubs
start
Friday 2T* October
Royal British Legion Poppy
Run (1330-1430hrs)

th : th

October
Half-term holiday

st rd

November
Parent/Teacher Consultations

Edday_ﬂiﬂauemher

Remembrance Assembly

Tuesday 6™ December
Christingle Service

Week beginning 12"
December
Christmas Fair and Nativity

Wednesday 21" December
Last day of autumn term

(1315hrs finish)

Tuesday 10* January
First day of the spring term

Mondauy 20 - Friday 2L
February

Spring Half-term holiday
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TEAM READING CUP — Average reading points per reader. Reading points are achieved after individual quiz completion

(correct responses above 80%)

THUNBERG
.4 6.0 4.8 5.8

If you arrive with your child(ren) to school after our morning registration closes at

PlﬂS‘ “E“EMBE“ 08U45hrs, or after our afternoon registration at 1300hrs, please ensure you complete

the sign-in book located in our main school office. School doors will be opened for all
learners daily from 0830hrs, with Wake-up, shake up every Tuesday and Friday in
the Main Hall.

October’s Achievement Bulletin will include — Highlights of our Fiji Day Celebrations, more
recognition of ongoing success and important updates from the Main Office.
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